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Comments: I am writing to state that I DO NOT support the proposal to classify e-bikes as motorized vehicles.

This proposal risks the loss of funding associated with non-motorized trails.  It also fails to align with the new rule

that the Department of Interior agencies recently adopted.  Locally, eMTB access on Forest Service trails would

not align with Washington state law, which classifies e-bikes as non-motorized.  It is very important to me and my

family that non-motorized recreation have access to trails.

 

Thank you very much.

 

Susan Geiger

Seattle, Washington


